
 
 
 

                          
 
     
         

  

 

                                    
          

       
 

 
 

 
 

                                          
 

  
 

 
 

    
    

    
  

 
        
 

       
 
       
        
       
    

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

March 3, 2020 

Via e-mail 

David A. Petalas 
Duggins, Wren, Mann & Romero LLP 
600 Congress Ave, Suite 1900 
Austin, TX 78759 

RE:  MUR 7696 
Dannenbaum Engineering Corporation                                                                                         

Dear Mr. Petalas: 

This is in response to your request for an extension to respond to the complaint 
filed in the above mentioned matter we received on February 28, 2020.  After considering 
the circumstances in this matter, the Office of General Counsel has granted the requested 
extension.  Accordingly, your client’s response is due on or before the close of business 
on March 27, 2020.  You may contact me if you have any questions at 202-694-1519 or 
by e-mail at cela@fec.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Christal Dennis, Paralegal 
Complaints Examination and 
Legal Administration 
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